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Wednesday 7th May 2025 
 

Year 5 - British Museum 
 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
As part of our Learning Journey next half term ‘Ancient Egyptians’, we will be taking the 
children to visit the British Museum.  
 
They will spend the day deepening their learning on the Ancient Egyptians. They will be 
exploring the Rosella stone room, they will look at the Ancient Egyptian exhibition of life, 
death and after life and will also get to see the Bening plaques (something the children are 
very passionate about after our last learning journey - Benin).  
 
 
Details are as follows: 
 
Date:  Thursday 19th June 2025 
   
Place:  British Museum   
 
Travel:  Public transport 
 
Cost:  Free 
 
The children will need a packed lunch, water bottle and comfortable walking shoes 
(preferably trainers). The children need to wear school uniform and a jacket with a hood in 
the event of rainy weather. 
If your child usually gets a free school meal, we will provide them with a packed lunch for 
the day, however if you want to provide your child with a lunch, please let the class teacher 
know. 
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission.  
 
If you can support this visit, please speak to your class teacher.   
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Year 5 Team 


